
Follow Up

From: Shanna Styron-Sherrell (sstyronsherrell@cityofmilton.net)

To: greengables@rocketmail.com

Date: Thursday, July 9, 2020, 03:11 PM PDT

Hi Jacki,

 

I wanted to follow up with you on our conversation today.

In regards to the settlement question. I reached out to the attorney that handled the case and her response
was:

You are correct that the difference here (from Spokane) is that the settlement amount was within your
approval authority as Mayor, and you approved it; City Council approval was not required for this
reason.
The Council was provided the memorandum for informational purposes.

I appreciate your openness to share with me your thoughts on zoom meetings and public comment. I spoke
with our City Clerk and she doesn’t see any reason we can’t attached the written
public comment to the
minutes. As I’m sure you are aware, I try and be consistent in our practices, so this will only be during the
current OPMA Proclamation/Zoom only meetings. Your comments will be attached to the meeting minutes
that go to Council on July
20th. Those will be on our website by next Thursday at 4pm.

 

Take care,

Shanna Styron Sherrell
| Mayor
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